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22ndMarch 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that Miss Nieto Chorro will be joining us as the Nursery Teacher from 
17th April 2023. Miss Nieto Chorro will be in school on Monday 27th March to meet the children in 
preparation for Summer Term. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Edwards for her time in Nursery and we wish 
her well for the future. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

 
 
MRS N KELLY 
Headteacher  
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